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Technical Advisory Committee Liaison Report – September 15, 2017 

1. US 1 Multimodal Corridor Study Public Meetings:  Public outreach meetings have been 
continuing and this month the project team will be heading to the Riviera Beach, Lake Park 
and North Palm Beach section of the corridor.  Please visit the project website, 
http://www.us1pbcorridorstudy.com/, for more information.  Below is a summary of the 
upcoming September meetings: 

• September 23rd Workshop from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Village of North Palm Beach 
Council Chambers, 501 US 1 

• September 25-27th Open Studio/Charrettes from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. at the Marina 
Event Center, 190 E. 13th Street, Riviera Beach 

2. FDOT Public Workshop:  FDOT staff will be holding a public information workshop for a 
proposed resurfacing project along US 1, from north of George Bush Boulevard in Delray 
Beach to north of Murano Bay Drive in Boynton Beach on Wednesday, September 13th 
from 5 to 7 p.m. at the Boynton Beach City Library, 208 Seacrest Boulevard. 

3. FDOT Public Hearing:  FDOT staff will be holding a public hearing to discuss the Project 
Development & Environment (PD&E) Study for the I-95/Northlake Boulevard interchange 
in Palm Beach Gardens.  The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 26th at 
5:30 p.m. at the Marriott Hotel at 4000 RCA Boulevard.  A formal presentation will be given 
at 6 p.m. 

4. Safe Streets Summit:  Save the date for the 2018 Safe Streets Summit, being held on 
Friday, February 2nd, 2018.  The Summit will be held in downtown West Palm Beach and 
stay tuned for upcoming announcements of pre-conference workshops and activities for 
February 1st. 

5. National Walk to School Day:  International Walk to School Day, occurring on October 
4th this year, is a global event that involves communities from more than 40 countries 
walking and biking to school on the same day.  Since 1977, this annual event has become 
part of a movement for year-round safe routes to school.  Please visit the Walk to School 
Day website to plan an event: http://www.walkbiketoschool.org/. 

6. Upcoming Conferences:  The MPO website has been updated with a ‘Conferences’ 
page (www.palmbeachmpo.org/conferences) to provide information about upcoming 
conferences that are of interest for transportation planners, engineers, officials and 
advocates. 
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